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The evaluation of the CILAP project was carried out this week in premises of the Federal Administration
for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs. The evaluation was carried out by NIRAS, a largest European
consultant firms for development. During 2017, NIRAS successfully completed more than 300 tasks
related to assistance in more than 80 developing countries.

The evaluation covers the second phase of CILAP project over a two-and-half year period (from the
inception of the second phase of the project in April 2016 until September 2018). The purpose of this
evaluation is to provide Embassy of Sweden information and knowledge regarding the outcome and effects
of the CILAP project achieved, because the Swedish Embassy in Sarajevo financially supports the project.
Representatives/working group coordinators of all six project components presented through the
interviews and examples the results achieved by the evaluators and the remaining planned activities.

An evaluation of the appropriateness and effectiveness of the activities carried out by the CILAP project
and the project's sustainability assessment are the aim of the evaluation carried out.

The positive effects and results of the CILAP project are the reason of begun discussions for the potential



continuation of the project - the third phase.
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